
It seems, to me, a ludicrous position for the government to allow our own land to be sold to 
foreign interests. 
I shouldn’t have to explain my points. If I do then the wrong people are judging and making 
recommendations on the submissions. 

1.    Only Australian citizens, and Australian companies should be able to purchase land 
in Australia. 

2.    Permanent Residents, Dual citizens and foreigners should not be able to own land. 
3.    Companies should have minimum 75% Australian citizens either owning, or on the 

board of a company to purchase land in Australia. 
4.    Large Agricultural landholdings which are of interest to foreign investment, should not 

be sold, however purchased by the government and leased to the interest. 

As far as I can see, Australian citizens will be importing food and agricultural products if we 
sell our interests to overseas companies and they in turn export back to their “homeland”. 
If we place purchasing restrictions around residential and agricultural land the outcome 
should be more affordable housing and farming land due to less foreign competition. 
Hope this is of some interest. 
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